
 

SPECIAL EVENT – TRAFFIC ADVISORY: 
 
Date Issued:  June 8th, 2022 
Effected Date(s): Various from May 28th – October 7th, 2022  
Effected Time(s): Ranging from 5pm to Midnight   
Event:   Concert Season in The City of Chula Vista 
Location:   North Island Credit Union Amphitheatre – 2050 Entertainment Circle 

MESSAGE: In addition to alerting the public of potential heavy traffic near the North Island Credit Union 
Amphitheatre during concerts, this advisory is intended to provide helpful information on navigating to and from 
the venue as well as pedestrian pickup and drop-off locations (including Uber/Lyft rideshare).    

 
PRE-SHOW (before 9pm):  Expect heavy traffic and delays on eastbound Main Street from I-805, southbound 
Heritage Road from Olympic Pkwy, and northbound Heritage Road from I-905.  Residents using eastbound 
Main Street should stay in the far left lane regardless of residence location for a faster journey.    
 

Two drop-off locations:   
• The west curb line of Entertainment Circle West (between the NIFCU Amphitheater and Sesame Place) 

– Using the middle lane and first entrance if approaching from Main Street. 
• The north curb line of Main Street just west of Heritage Road.   Drivers should approach southbound on 

Heritage from Olympic and use the far right lane to turn right into the drop off area.  Pedestrians can 
then cross Main Street with the signal to enter the pedestrian walkway on the west curb line of Heritage 
Road.  

 
POST-SHOW (after 9pm):  Expect heavy traffic and delays on northbound Heritage Road to Olympic Pkwy 
and southbound Heritage Road to I-905.  Eastbound Main Street east of Maxwell Road will be open only to 
residents who live south of Main Street with ID. All others will be required to turn around.  Those traveling to 
Escaya or Otay Ranch are advised to approach from Olympic Parkway to avoid delays. 
 

One pickup location: 
• The north curb line of Main Street just west of Heritage Road.   Drivers should approach southbound on 

Heritage Road from Olympic Pkwy and use the far right lane to enter the pickup area.  Pedestrians 
leaving the venue should enter the pedestrian walkway on the north side of the venue and continue 
north to Main Street where traffic control officers will assist them in crossing to the pickup area.  Anyone 
unable to walk to the pickup area should contact an amphitheater employee for assistance in reaching 
the pickup area. 
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